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PUBLICATION
Tennessee Governor Signs Law Allowing Guns In Workplace

April 04, 2011

Tennessee employers may now allow handguns on their property under a bill, S.B. 519, signed into law by 
Governor Bill Haslam on March 31, 2011. The law specifies that an employer's decision to permit handguns at 
work does not constitute an occupational safety and health hazard for Tennessee employees. Tennessee law 
already allowed employers to permit employees to possess weapons on their property. See Tenn. Code 
Section 39-17-1359. This measure clarifies that employers who permit employees to carry weapons on their 
property do not, by that act, create an unsafe workplace. While an administrative law judge recently ruled 
against an employee who raised such a claim, the Tennessee Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
had responded to that ruling by announcing that such decisions would be made on a case-by-case basis.

The text of the new law may be accessed here.

http://wapp.capitol.tn.gov/apps/BillInfo/Default.aspx?BillNumber=SB0519

